
 

 

SPECIAL TOWN MEETING OF ELECTORS NOTICE 

 

Town of Sherry, Wood County 
 

Notice is hereby given that a special town meeting of the Town of Sherry, 

Wood County, Wisconsin will be held at the town hall located at 9285 Second Street, 

Wisconsin, on the 10th day of November 2022, immediately following the 

completion of the Public Hearing on the proposed 2023 town budget, which begins 

at 6:30 p.m., for the following purposes: 

 

 

1. To establish the compensation for elected town officers pursuant to s. 

60.10(1)(b)1., Wis. Stat.  

2. To approve the 2022 total town tax levy to be collected in 2023 pursuant 

to s. 60.10(1)(a), Wis. Stat.  

 

 

Dated this 25nd day of October 2022. 

 

By: Sandra Lobner, Clerk 

Town of Sherry 

 
 

 


